
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Discusses Regional Events With Spanish Ambassador, Calls
Broader Spanish Companies Presence

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with Her Excellency

the  Spanish  Ambassador  to  Iraq,  Ms.  Alicia  Pérez  del  Pulgar,  and  discussed  political

developments in Iraq and the region, as well as the bilateral relations between our two

countries. His Eminence emphasized the importance of Spanish companies playing a role in Iraq’s

service and development sectors.

H.E. also highlighted the current state of stability in Iraq, noting that this stability spans

political, social, and security aspects. H.E. stressed that it is everyone’s responsibility to

safeguard these achievements, work to solidify them, and turn this progress into lasting

stability.

On the situation in Gaza and Lebanon, H.E. reaffirmed our condemnation of the Israeli entity’s

actions, particularly the massacre of Palestinian civilians in northern Gaza. H.E. called for

an immediate halt to the war in Lebanon and Gaza, urging the need for aid to reach those

affected, assistance for displaced people, and the reconstruction of cities. Additionally, H.E.

warned that the spread of the conflict across the region could have serious consequences for

global security and international stability.


